
 

 

A Statement for the Islamic Community in Australia concerning the 

blessed Eid Al-Fitr 1444 AH 2023 AD. 

 

All Praise is due to Allah, and may the prayers and peace be upon the 

Messenger of Allah and all his family and companions. 

To proceed, their has been no confirmation of the moonsighting for the month 

of Shawaal tonight in Australia and the surrounding countries like Indonesia 

and Malaysia and upon this news tomorrow Friday is the completion of the 

blessed month of Ramadan and SATURDAY is the first day of the blessed Eid 

Al-Fitr. May Allah return back these blessed days upon the Muslims with 

goodness and blessings. And May you be in a state of good health and 

wellbeing every year. 

 

May Allah the Almighty accept from us and from you our good deeds. 

 

Wasalam Alaikum Warahmatu Allahi Wabarakatuhu 


